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February 16, 2022 

 

RE: Mailboxes in 103 and 105 West Lodge 

 

Dear Residents of 103 and 105 West Lodge,  

 

Thank you for continuing to make West Lodge and Hazelview Properties your home. 

 

The mailbox installation that was to take place at your building on February 21, 2022, 
has been delayed. Completion of the mailbox installation is expected to be completed 
by the end of the month of February. We will continue to keep you updated on this 
progress should anything change.  

 

We appreciate your patience and will make every effort to minimize any 
inconvenience. If you have any questions with the above instructions, or require 
further clarification, please contact the West Lodge Office at 
westlodge@hazelview.com. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Chris Wylie 
Property Manager 


